
 

                                                                       
  

 

Mathematics 

 
We will be following the White Rose Maths 

Scheme for year 1. The focus for the 

autumn term is place value, followed by 

addition and subtraction and then shape. 

 

We will also be continuing to practise 

maths fluency every day, revising the 

Early Years curriculum focussed skills.  

 

Wider Curriculum 

For our Science lessons this term, we are looking at Scientists and Inventors, learning 

about the wide variety of science disciplines. After half term, we will start 

investigating the weather and changes that occur during autumn and winter. We 

are going to be learning about Guy Fawkes and The Gunpowder Plot as a 

significant historical event. In Geography, we are learning about ways that the world 

is represented. The techniques in art this term are painting and drawing, and we will 

be looking at and evaluating the work of notable artists and working around the 

theme of animals. We will be looking at structures in Design Technology. For PE this 

term we learning the fundamental skills associated with sport and how to work as 

part of a team. Our music lessons follow the Charanga scheme and we will be 

learning how music can bring us together as friends. Computing is focusing on 

technology around us and digital painting. In RE we are learning about Christianity 

and its teachings. More in depth planning can be found on the Academy website 

under curriculum. www.huntingtowerprimary.co.uk 

 

English 
The children will be using the Read Write 

Inc reading and spelling scheme, as they 

did in Early Years. This will develop their 

fluency and comprehension with their 

reading, and develop their writing of 

grammatically correct sentences. 

 

Pre-cursive handwriting is taught so that 

the children can develop the fluency and 

presentation of their writing. 
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The happiness and well-being of your child is most important to us and we can achieve this 

through our partnership with you. If you have any small concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact your class teacher via ClassDojo during school hours or email 

enquiries@huntingtowerroad.lincs.sch.uk  for larger concerns. 
 

Welcome to year 1 Wombats and Lemurs 

 

P.E. – This year the children will have PE on Mondays and Thursdays. 

Please ensure that your child is wearing their coloured PE t-shirt and shorts. As the 

weather gets colder, they can wear plain, dark coloured leggings or joggers. 

All earrings must be removed or covered. 
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